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Comments: I live in Harris Park adjacent to the forest. The Harris Park shooting area is fine when people use it,

but the proposed expansion of the Harris Park shooting area will bring more shooters and even more illegal

shooting taking place along forest road 108A and 108.  When you get occasional users on those roads, they

think they are in the wilderness, miles from civilization.  They have no sense that there is a community extremely

close by. This area of the forest is supposedly closed to shooting but there is no enforcement. If enforcement of

the no shooting areas can be had, prominent signage about closed areas and directions to the shooting area are

put in place, maybe the proposal will work. Otherwise locate a shooting area further from a community. 


